{QCD\ Rotary Club of San Marino

Post Office Box 80301 - San Marino, California 91118

December 1993

Dear Rotarians:
We are happy to bring you our 55th Anniversary History Book.

Thanks to Mark Chen, John Harris, and Chris Datwyler, we now have a new format which
will enable us to update this book on a yearly basis.

Upon reviewing our club’s 55 year history, | am sure that you will join me in being proud
to be a part of a club with such an exceptional history of achievements.

Debbie Lowrey, ASID
President




